
From: Gary Toub
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: Save our National River
Date: Sunday, March 05, 2017 10:34:28 AM

Please save our national river. ADEQ must not issue a Reg 5 permit to the industrial swine operation
on Big Creek on March 17th. Do it out of respect for the Arkansans who came before you who
fought to protect it. This is riding on your shoulders.
Sincerely,
Dr. Gary Toub
 
Gary S. Toub, Ph.D.
Licensed Psychologist
Diplomate Jungian Analyst
23 Elk Street
Eureka Springs, AR 72632
(303) 278-2448
www.garytoub.com
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